
IN THE NEWS 
Coronation Celebrations 
We had a wonderful day in school on Thursday to celebrate the coronation of King Charles III. Everyone 
wore red, white and blue to represent the colours of our national flag, the children completed coronation 
activities in their classrooms, we had a great street party on the playground at lunchtime and we ended 
the day with our family “high tea” where the children also sold their enterprise items. A huge thank you to 
those parents who were able to come and support.   We are pleased to announce that we raised a total of 
£101.76, what an amazing achievement.  All money raised will be put towards our new bike shed project 
(which is really beginning to take shape!). We all enjoyed the day in school and are very much looking 
forward to the actual coronation on Saturday.  

 
 
Year 6 
A special mention must go towards the pupils of Luther King Jnr Class. Next week are their much awaited 
SATs tests. They have all worked SO hard and we are all so very proud of them. We know that they are 
going to try their very best; after all, that is all we can ever ask. With the special Bank Holiday on the 
Monday, all the tests have been pushed back a day meaning they will start on Tuesday and finish on 
Friday. It will be a long week, however we know they will be fantastic! Good luck Year 6! 

Have a wonderful Bank Holiday weekend and we will see you back in school on Tuesday 9th May! 
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EVERY SECOND COUNTS 
Respectful. Resilient. Resourceful. Reflective. Responsible. Ready. 
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CELEBRATE  
Montgomerie Mentions: Montu, Evie, Albie, Lucy M, Jake, Kaiden, Saskia, Ivy, Esmay, Mia S, 
Colby, Mason W, Ibaadah, Israel and Elsie-Mai 
VIP Lunchers: Blake and Mia C 
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ATTENDANCE 
The national picture of attendance is currently fluctuating. Previously, we compared our attendance to a 
National figure of 96%; presently this figure fluctuates week on week. The government clarification of 
‘regular’ attendance has not changed: it still means children must be in school EVERY DAY. Our motto, 
every second counts, is at the heart of Montgomerie. We must  work together to continue to improve 

attendance and punctuality. This week’s National: 91.6% 
 

The Royals Class 94.83% Above national 
 Peacock Class 98.33% Above national 
Curie Class 96.67% Above national 
Attenborough Class 97.20% Above national 
Barnardo Class 97.59% Above national 
Branson Class 97.59% Above national 
Luther King Class 92.33% Above national 
Whole School this Week 96.34% Above national 
Whole School to Date 93.28% Above national 
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